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The Department of English is excited to announce that our annual Andrew Parkin Cup 
(APC) Drama Competition will be relaunched in this academic year. The Competition will 
be held on 29 January 2022 (Saturday) at 7:00 pm in Sir Run Run Shaw Hall. Four teams will 
be competing for the Cup with their unique productions.  
 

We are now recruiting four teams to perform; each team should comprise 4 actors and 1 
director. Yale/Williams tutors and two drama experts have been invited to serve as the 
advisors and coaches for the teams. 
 

The prizes are very attractive this year.  APC has a total of 8 awards. Winning teams and all 
awardees will get a fabulous cash prize. 
 

The APC is open to ALL undergraduate students. You are highly encouraged to join the 
competition. Please contact Jason Yu of Anthelion (the English Society) at 
anthelion.cuhkeng@gmail.com or the General Office of the English Department at 
english@cuhk.edu.hk by 7 November 2021 if you are interested. 

 
 

Professor Prem Phyak published a journal article entitled “Subverting the Erasure: Decolonial 
Efforts, Indigenous Language Education and Language Policy in Nepal” in Journal of 
Language, Identity & Education, 20(5), 325-339. 
https://doi.org/10.1080/15348458.2021.1957682 
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